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AGENDA MEMO 

4/4/2017 Agenda 
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  

 

FROM:  Christine Green, City Secretary 
  

SUBJECT: Consider approval of a resolution appointing the Civic Foundation 
Scholarship Committee.  

 

 

 
BACKGROUND: 

In 2009, a $60,000 donation was made to the University Park Civic Foundation for the 
purpose of establishing a college scholarship program for the children of city employees. The 
program was established in 2010, and 15-20 students each year have received partial 
scholarships. 
 
In 2012, the City Council approved a process to continually fund the program through 
donations via city water bills. In 2013, the Council established the Civic Foundation 
Scholarship Advisory Committee and appointed members to work semi-autonomously to 
administer the scholarship program and award scholarships each academic year to eligible 
students. 
 
The committee has not been reappointed since 2013 and was in need of replacement 
members, so this resolution appoints members to the committee through April 2019. 


